From: Sara Lean [

Sent: 22 July 2024 23:22
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application for 23 Delancey st.

| object to the planning application for the back garden extension . A double story extension would be higher than
any of the existing back garden extensions in delancey stree and therefore not be | keeping with the line of grade2

existing architecture.
Yours faithfully,Sara Tangye Lean 89,Albert Street NW1 7 LX .



